JOB NO. 39577.B8.03

URBAN

ENGINEERING

March 4, 2020

Mark Orozco
Development Services, City of Corpus Christi ‘}
2406 Leopard Street, Suite 100

Corpus Christi, Texas 78408

Subject: Padre Harbor Unit 1 (final plat) — Time Extension Request

Mr. Orozco:

The final plat of Padre Harbor Unit 1 is coming up for expiration on April 17, 2020. At
this time, we, Urban Engineering, on behalf of Lake Padre Development, respectfully request a
time extension of six (6) months for the above referenced project. The owners are anxious to
proceed with construction of the required public improvements for Padre Harbor Units 1, 2 and 3,
but are currently waiting upon issuance of the notice to proceed with construction of the Park
Road 22 bridge project. We have included a check in the amount of $38.00 (No. 029416) for this
request. Please feel free to call if you have any questions or comments.

Thank you,

Xavier Galvan
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